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AGM report Tuesday 9 April 2024 

Di Craven reports (Facebook) “ Thanks to all our members who came to the AGM. 
A couple of announcements:

Liz Drew and Jennie Davie have agreed to be our Saturday morning Refreshment Coordinators
for April and May. The Committee will discuss options of covering the Winter months as Liz

and Jennie won't be able to do it then.

The Morning Walk Times Survey results are that Wednesday morning walks will be at 7am for
the 1st quarter of the year and then revert to 8am for the remainder of 2024.

Saturday morning walks in Winter will start at 8am in June, July and August and return to 7am
for the other months of the year.”

We said farewell to Cheryl as morning tea co-ordinator at the meeting (with flowers).  Thank
you for the supper Maureen, Cheryl, Judi, Carol and Di. 

 The new committee is 
President: Terrie Spence 

Secretary: Di Craven
Treasurer: Maureen Connelly

Walk Co-ordinator: Carol Hamilton
Saturday Refreshment Co-ordinator: April/May 2024 Jennie Davie/Liz Drew

Publicity Officer: Lyn Morriss 
Social Secretary: Judi Mealey

Uniform Co-ordinators: Tom Carr and Shirley Carr

Two people who work tirelessly and continually are Di Craven, our secretary  and Maureen
Connelly, our treasurer. Thanks for all your hard work. 

  



Mt Annan walk Sunday 10 March 2024 
Six enthusiastic Peakys enjoyed a lovely day at Mt Annan.  

Monday 10 June 2024 (June long weekend) - Social walk. Details via
email later. 
Sunday 21 July 2024 - Sutherland to Surf fun run.
Sunday 11 August 2024 - City to Surf fun run.
Friday 13 to Sunday to 15 September 2024 - City Bay Run weekend
Adelaide.
Thursday 10 October 2024 - Daylight savings celebration. $10 voucher
for dinner at Masonic club after walking.
Sunday 1 or 8 December 2024 - Christmas lunch time cruise. Date to be
confirmed. 
Thursday 19 December 2024 - last walk for the year and Presentation
night.
Tuesday 14 January 2025 - walking resumes. 



Anzac Day biscuits 25 April 2024
The members that turned up for walking on Anzac Day had a lovely surprise.

Di Craven had baked some Anzac biscuits. The biscuits were crisp on the
outside and soft in the middle. Absolutely yummy. Thanks Di. 

Many Peakies are
travelling at the moment.

Here’s one image of Jenny
Hicks at Tsomgo Lake,

Sikkim in Northeast
India.The road around the
lake goes to China. Looks

like a fantastic trip.  

Morning Tea Saturday 11 May from 8.15am  

The Anzac biscuits, one
stamp and two

wrapped Anzacs
please.

You’re invited to enjoy a cuppa, a chat and some fun while we raise funds for the
Cancer Council. Many of us have friends or family affected by cancer at some time.  

Saturday 11 May from 8.15am after our Peaky walk at Carss Park. 
Usual Peaky morning Tea cost $2 goes to Peakies. Brian & Di have  Morning Tea duties.

Fundraising is via Voluntary donations, raffles and games.

Peripatetic Peakies



Wow walk 6 March 2024 
Glenn reported that WOWers headed out from Kings Cross after a morning
coffee/tea, then wandered around the streets of Kings Cross, Potts Point
and Wolloomooloo, looking at the architecture. Lunch was at the Wooly

Hotel and walked back across The Domain and headed home.  Looked like a
lovely day. Photos from Glenn.

Di reported that there were glimpses of autumn colour welcomed us to the
Everglades Gardens Leura. WOW enjoyed a tranquil lunch, the fabulous art deco
house and the stunning gardens and views of the Jamieson Valley. From Facebook
(Angela and Di).

Wow walk 3 April  2024 



Canberra turned on stunning weather for the two walking days. Not too hot and
not too cold, just right (Unlike last year, where some got wet, not once, but

twice!). Dinner on Friday at the Club Central and Saturday at Verity Lane Markets.  
Most of us stayed at the Meriton Apartments where Judi, Lyn, Lee and Helen had

a lovely view from the 13th floor of the lake and mountain. Pre Saturday night
dinner drinks were held there; Lee and Lyn were late to the party because of a 7.5
km walk with Lyn’s brother Rod. (Google said 15km).  Thanks Glenn for organising

dinners and finding accomodation.  
 

Canberra Peace Walk 22 - 24 March 2024



Canberra Peace Walk 22 - 24 March 2024



Easter walk Saturday 30 March 2024
Another lovely morning for an Easter egg hunt after a walk, a slightly smaller

group than usual. 
This was Cheryl’s last outing as morning tea co-ordinator. Cheryl had made 2
types of savoury slice,  one with meat, other without, as well as her biscuits.

Different  types of hot cross buns were added to the mix. Thank you Cheryl for all
your delicious treats and work.



Easter walk Saturday 30 March 2024
Photos taken from Glenns post on Facebook. 



Social walk Monday 1st April 2024 
The day looked like it was going to be a bit warm at the end of the walk.

However that added the pleasure of a cool drink at the Bob Hawke Brewery.
We were joined by Phillipe and Robyn. Tom, Lee, Gail and Anne M joined us

at the pub after midday. 

The walk was cool in the first two parts through the Wolli creek trail. The last
part was warm through the streets of Marrickville. After Bob Hawke stop,

lunch was at the Marrickville Bowling club. A lovely day. 



END

 

Paul Tam 

 Denise Blomfield 

Liz Buckley

Liz Whitcombe 

Phillipe Donnadieu

Antoinette Ilardo

Jan Coghlan

Happy Birthday
May 

   Lynne Brannock
Vania Chan 

Tom Carr
    June

Social walk Monday 1st April 2024 


